
 

 

 

 

Region III Report                                      April 2024 

 I am happy to report that Region III grew by 19 members since last 

report.  Region III held a conference the last of Feb. It was fairly well 

attended. A lot of good information came out of the conference.  All 

incorporated chapters and the State have sent in their updated bylaws, and 

several have already held elections.  I have a Heart and Soul award to be 

announced at the Leadership Conference. I and trying to keep the Region 

updated on all information. 

           
Wynella Bethards 

Region III Director  

                                                           

 


